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BUILDING BONUS GRANTS 

1079. Hon WILSON TUCKER to the Minister for Finance: 

I refer the minister to my question without notice dated 13 September regarding the building bonus scheme and 
their answer to that question dated 14 September. 

(1) As at today or yesterday, how many grants were issued under this scheme? 

(2) How many of these grants were issued to first home owners? 

(3) How many of these grants were issued according to each postcode in Western Australia? 

Hon SUE ELLERY replied: 
Again, I draw the honourable member’s attention to that when he wants a level of detail “by postcode”, it is not 
reasonable to expect to get an answer within four hours. I thank the honourable member for some notice of the 
question. It is not possible to provide the amount of information requested in the time provided. I request the 
honourable member place the question on notice. 
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